
 

Planning to pursue a 

graduate degree in a STEM 

(Science, Technology, 

Engineering and 

Mathematics) field? 

Learn tips for successful applications 
to the NSF Graduate Research 
Fellowship Program from a former 
Program Director.  
 
Students, Faculty, and Staff,  
are invited to attend. 
 
RSVP Online 
Space is limited 
chemistry.umbc.edu/grfp-workshop 

Sheryl Ann Tucker, Ph.D.  
Associate Provost for Graduate 

Education, Oklahoma State University 

Former Director, NSF Graduate Research 

Fellowship Program  

The NSF Graduate Research 
Fellowship Program (GRFP) 
helps ensure the vitality of the 
human resource base of science 

and engineering in the United States and reinforces its 
diversity. The program recognizes and supports 
outstanding graduate students in NSF-supported science, 
technology, engineering, and mathematics disciplines who 
are pursuing research-based master's and doctoral 
degrees at accredited United States institutions.  
Information about the program can be found at www.nsfgrfp.org  

Large Group Session  
September 12, 2014 

Meyerhoff Building, Room 120 
11:30 am,  light lunch  
12:00 pm – 1:00 pm 

Small Group Sessions 
limited to 5 participants each 

 
September 12, 2014 

Meyerhoff Building, Room 241 
9:00 am – 9:45 am 

10:00 am – 10:45 am  
3:00 pm – 3:45 pm 
4:00 pm – 4:45 pm 

Sponsored by the  

College of Natural and  

Mathematical Sciences 

 and the  

Department of  

Chemistry and Biochemistry 

http://chemistry.umbc.edu/grfp-workshop
http://www.nsfgrfp.org

